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Garcia, Adolfo

From: Perez, Rudy G.

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 9:00 AM

To: Garcia, Adolfo

Subject: RE: 6400 Dolphin Dr

Attachments: Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer

Good morning Mr. Garcia: 

 

Please be advised that Mr. Milner [ plbg. field inspector ] visited the referenced job site for compliance on 

3/21/2019.  Mr. Pollen [ owner ] was advised of the code compliance violations in question . I have also notified the 

electrical dept. of said compliance issue.  Any further questions please feel free to contact me @ your convenience. 

 

Regards: 

 

Rudy Perez 

Chief Plumbing Official 

City of Coral Gables 

Development Services Dept. 

(305) 460-5259 

Rperez2@coralgables.com 

 
 

From: Garcia, Adolfo  

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 11:54 AM 

To: Ramos, Claudio <cramos@coralgables.com>; Perez, Rudy G. <rperez2@coralgables.com>; Reyes, Albert 

<areyes@coralgables.com>; Arnau, Ricardo <rarnau@coralgables.com> 

Cc: Lopez, Manuel <mlopez@coralgables.com>; Cejas, Devin <dcejas@coralgables.com>; Ortiz, William 

<wortiz@coralgables.com> 

Subject: 6400 Dolphin Dr 

 

Good morning gentlemen, 

 

I received a call reference continuous work going on at this property without approvals and/or permit. Upon my 

inspection, I couldn’t make contact with anyone on site but I was able to take photo attached. Visibly there are openings 

on the eaves (East side of house) with rigid flex metal pipe, poly tubes and/or electrical wires being fed into attic space. 

Also looks like they’ve cut in a door. Please have inspectors go to property to determine what work is being done and 

red tag if need be and advise. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Adolfo Garcia 

Code Enforcement Officer 
City of Coral Gables 

(305) 569-1829 Office 
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(305) 460-5348 Fax 

agarcia2@coralgables.com 
 
Please visit the NEW Code Enforcement Webpage by clicking here 

https://www.coralgables.com/departments/DevelopmentServices/code-enforcement-division 

 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 

 


